
From: Valerie Britt <valeriebritt76@yahoo.com>  

Date: 8/14/20 9:55 AM (GMT-05:00)  

To: Mayor Lenny Curry <MayorLennyCurry@coj.net>  

Cc: "Killingsworth, William" <BILLK@coj.net>, "Sales, Patricia" <PMacer@coj.net>, "Brown, 

Cheryl" <CLBROWN@coj.net>, "Reed, Kristen" <KReed@coj.net>, "Johnston, Paige" 

<PJohnston@coj.net>, "Eller, Shannon" <SEller@coj.net>, Valerie Britt 

<valeriebritt76@yahoo.com>, CCMEETING08252020 <CCMEETING08252020@coj.net>, 

mmoehring@nefrc.org  

Subject: Text Transmittal Bill 2020-277  

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links 

or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  

 

Ord. 2020-277: No staff report subsequent to and specific to bill introduction? 

 

 

ORD Apv 2020B Series Text Amendmnt to Future Land Use Element (FLUE) & Transportation Element of 2030 Comp Plan to Amend Central 

Business District (CBD) Future Land Use Category within FLUE & Amend Objectives & Policies of FLUE & Transportation Element Related to 

Growth & Developmnt in Downtown for Transmittal to State of FL’s Various Agencies for Review; Providing Disclaimer that Amendmnt 

Transmitted herein Shall Not be Construed as Exemption from Any Other Applicable Laws. (Parola) (Request of Mayor)(PD & PC Apv) 6/9/20 CO 

Introduced: LUZ 6/16/20 LUZ Read 2nd & Rerefer 6/23/20 CO Read 2nd 
 

 

 

To the City of Jacksonville: 

Attention: Mayor Curry, City Council, LPA, Planning Department 

 

A February staff report referencing the abandonment of the downtown DRI does not really 

appear to me to match up with the contents of the bill’s transmitting text amendment or 

the bill title.  The transmittal bill was not introduced until June and no staff report has 

been located dated after the June introduction. There does not appear to be a staff report 

making recommendations on the actual bill. 

 

I own property in Planning District 2 in a marsh front neighborhood that borders AGR 

designated wetlands. I was a party in the challenge of the “Moody”plan amendment at the ICW, 

am involved in the Pablo Point Community Wildlife Habitat Project, and have been a member of 

the American Planning Association for about 20 years (currently VA, NC, FL chapters).  

 

Valerie Britt 

P.O. Box 49209 

Jacksonville Beach, FL. 32240 
 


